NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to MGL Ch. 44B, Section 5(b) (1)
the Chilmark Community Preservation
Committee will hold a public hearing at the
Chilmark Select Board meeting on Tues-
day, November 28, 2023, at 5:45PM to get
community feedback on overall Community
Preservation Act needs in town.

The public hearing will be held in person at
the Select Board meeting room, Chilmark
Town Hall at 401 Middle Road.

Information can be requested and ques-
tions can be posed via email to
cstoeber@chilmarkma.gov.
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